
 

From: gail stevens  
Sent: October 4, 2020 2:32 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Regarding Twenty Road West area south sie of Twenty Road 
 
 
I am in favour of Urban house development.  We need more houses not industrial 
development  . Not fair to the houses already on Twenty Road west This has taken 
long enough and Hamilton could use the taxes from housing. It could create jobs 
instead of waiting 20 years for industrial.  Let's keep our mountain beautiful.  
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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